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Sent: Thursday, 8 March 2018 4:16 PM
To:  

 

Subject: Fwd: Proposed mechanical services Bill

To whom it may concern 
 
I did my apprenticeship in NSW in this trade thinking of myself and my future and my family. 
I have been in the trade now for approximately 22years. 
In that time I have seen many changes for the better and safety for the trade.  
 
I now reside in Toowoomba where I would hope my sitting local members TREVOR WATTS  and DAVID 
JANETZKI can also stand up for what is right in this ridiculous proposal. 
 
This proposed bill has somehow seen the HVAC-R group dropped to the bottom and given the plumbers 
union and QBCC what they want in what can only be seen as an under the table deal, this will drive up 
prices for consumers, cause plumbers to carry out work on HVAC-R equipment POORLY, UNSAFELY 
and put people out of jobs and basically kill off the HVAC-R industry which we have spent many years 
building our knowledge not to mention apprenticeships that will basically stop from employers. 
  
I STRONGLY OPPOSE the PROPOSED MECHANICAL SERVICES BILL. 
 
Thank you 
 
Regards  
 
Daniel O'Neill 
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